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Council Meeting Summary  
CMTO held its latest Council meeting on June 14th, 2021. A summary of the meeting is below. 

Council Approves 2020 Draft Financial Statements 

Blair MacKenzie of Hilborn LLP, CMTO’s Auditor, attended the meeting to share the 2020 draft 
audited financial statements with CMTO’s Council. Council approved the draft 2020 financial 
statements and directed staff to publish the summary financial statements in CMTO’s 2020 
Annual Report.  
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